
As many of you already know, the Children’s Ministry here at First Lutheran is 
wonderful.  Wednesday nights are vibrant, and full of joyful people wanting to be a part 
of a community praising God. 
 
The mission is to provide a safe, fun and loving Christian environment where children 
can grow their knowledge and faith in God. 
 
There are approximately 60 children who participate in Life Night and 17 teachers and 
helpers.  The weekly curriculum includes lessons, service projects, art and music.  
Children’s Ministry plans the Christmas Program, VBS, the Halloween party and many 
other activities.  This year the Children’s offering will be given to charities that feed the 
hungry.  Locally, nationally and worldwide. 
 
We are always looking for new members!  The current members are Erika Cada, Ruth 
Peterson, Molly Stirek, Steph Johnson, Nicole Sok and Liz Soderberg. 
 
 


